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signature.

Telephone 774-750 Telegraphic address: HOSBORD Telex No. N.Z. 2624

8 September 1987

THE FINAL REPORT OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE TO REVIEW
THE ORGANISATION OF HEALTH AND HOSPITAL SERVICES IN AUCKLAND

A number of copies of the Special Committee's final report,
"The Future Organisation of Auckland's Health Services", are
enclosed for your information.

The report has been presented to the Board which resolved
that it be approved in principle and be forwarded to the
Minister of Health with a request that the necessary enabling
legislation be introduced.

Additional copies may be obtained by phoning Mr Young, 774-750
ext 863.

A Maori translation will be available shortly. If you would like
copies of it, please let Mr Young know.

el

D S Lynn

Secretary,
Special Committee



